Kenai Peninsula Borough Purchasing & Contracting

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

THRU:

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director #

FROM:

Andrew Walsh, Project Manager

DATE:

April 5, 2023

RE:

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB23-042 Old Exit Glacier Culvert

Replacement

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB23-042 Old Exit Glacier Culvert Replacement. Bid packets were released on March 1, 2023 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion, Seward Journal and the Anchorage Daily News on March 1, 2023.

The project consists of furnishing all albor materials and equipment to replace Old Exit Glacier Bridge in Seward. Work includes, but is not limited to culvert installation, roadbed reconstruction, and repair.

On the due date of March 22, 2023, six (6) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of \$259,442.80 was submitted by Metco Alaska, LLC, Seward, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account number 434.33950.21SAL.43011.

Peter A. Micciche

4/6/2023

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No. 434.33950.21SAL43011

Amount \$259,442.80

By: 4/5/2023

By: Date:

NA